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Approval to award bid for evaluation and rehabilitation of existing manholes and sewer lines

SUMMARY: Bids were received November 7, 2023 for the ARPA project, evaluation and rehabilitation
of existing manholes and sewer lines. The Engineer of Record (GRW) and the Director of
Engineering recommend the bid be awarded to the lowest bidder, Portland Utilities in the amount of
$4,253,366.55. This makes the total project (not including administration) $4,643,366.55. ARPA
funds will cover $2,134,533.64 and the City will be responsible for $2,508,832.91. The project will
overlap fiscal years; therefore, a budget amendment is not necessary at this time.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52390-934-009

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Award bid
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